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Joe Oberweis, Editor

Officers for 2017-2018
Chaplain, Msgr. Michael Gorman 715-723-4088

Grand Knight,

Kevin Van Den Huevel 608-712-4906
Deputy GK, Tim Tozer 715-271-4737
Chancellor, Don Hable 715-288-6757
Financial Secretary,

Russell Rowan 715-723-0487
Recorder, Mark Allen 715-861-3388
Treasurer, Ted Czech 715-552-8199
Advocate, Francis Gaier 715-723-7254
Warden, Steve Armstrong 715-723-1997
Outside Guard, Jim Schmidt 715-726-1894
Inside Guard, Lee Marks 715-723-7624
Lecturer, Joe Oberweis 715-723-6968
3 Year Trustee, Jason Martell 715-723-3256
2 Year Trustee, Dale Schultz 715-720-5906
1 Year Trustee, John Czech, Jr. 715-723-9410
DD-District 24, Tom Eder 715-456-6646

The KC Hall is a great place for a Wedding
or special event. To rent the hall call:
Paul Nevins 715-720-9601
Steve Gilles at 715-723-1060

Goldsmith News October 2018
Knights of Columbus Council #974

Regular Meetings 7:30 PM Officers Meetings 7:00 PM
Monday, October st Monday, October 22nd
Monday, November 5th Monday, November 19th
Monday, December 3rd Monday, December 17th
Events

Hunter’s Stag - Wednesday, November 7, 2018
Memorial Mass and Potluck - Wednesday November 14th. Mass at 5:00 PM with
potluck supper to follow.

Knight of the Month Family of the Month
October 2018 October 2018
Pat Horan Tom and Angela Katz
Pat has been a member of the council Tom is a past adorer, works at the
for 26 years. He helps with events Sojourner House, husband and father.
throughout the year as his time allows. ~ Angela (Angie) is the Director of
He always helps with the Hunter’s Religious Education at Notre Dame,
Stag and the Smelt Fry in the Spring. Extra Ordinary Minister of Communion,
He is an active member of St. Charles St. Francesca Resource Center
Borromeo parish, where he serves as Supervisor, wife and mother. They are
Usher. both active members at the Church of

Notre Dame.

Nominate a Knight/Family of the Month
We need your input on selecting a Family of the Month and a Knight of
the Month each month. Please give your recommendations to Tim Tozer.
We know that there are many families who are doing wonderful things in
our community.

Knights of Columbus Insurance
If you have any questions or needs, please contact our NEW FIELD
AGENT Steven Books at steven.books@kofc.org, by phone 715-279-2562.
His address is N3485 150th St., Plum City, WI 54761

Notice of Member’s Illness
Please contact Dale Schultz at 715-944-7483 to report a member’s illness
or hospitalization. We ask this so we can send our Brother Knight a card
conveying our best wishes and prayers.

Prayer Requests
Please remember in your prayers the following people who are dealing
with illnesses: Jeff Smiskey, Dan Smiskey, Jerry Eslinger, James F. Loew,
Suzanne Mousel, Claudia Hable, Ryan Nolan, Pete and Janice Peloquin,
Pete Dachel, Claudia Harings, John Kling, Barb Czech, Gary Korger,
Robert Bell, Francis Martell, Hank and Evelyn Schemeneaur, Tom Walsh,
Dick Schemeneaur, Ralph Coushman, John Rassmus, Paul McElroy, Diane
Humpal, Rose Buchmann (daughter of brother knight Mike Buchmann)
and Tom Eder’s sister Beverly Eder Murphy.

Eternal Rest Grant onto Them O Lord
Please remember Brother Knight Richard Lavicka and his family in your
prayers. Dick passed away Thursday, October 4, 2018. He was a member of
the Knights of Columbus for 33 years.

Please let us know if there is a Brother Knight
or family member in need of our prayers.



October News

Hunter’s Stag
The annual Hunter’s Stag will be held on Wednesday, November 7th. We need help with the prep work and cooking, serving,
games, and cleanup. Our November meeting will be on Monday, November 5th. On Tuesday, November 6th we will need help in
the kitchen to peel and cut vegetables starting at 8:00AM. If you have any questions please call Robert Parkhurst at 715-225-0549.
Robert is in charge of all the food preparations. We are usually done by 11:30AM. On Wednesday, November 7th we will need men
to help cook the vegetables and roast the meat, slice the bread and cut the cooked potatoes starting at 8:00AM. This prep work will
be completed by 11:30AM. We will need men to wash the pots and pans throughout the day and evening. Help is needed to serve
the meal. Help is needed after the meal for kitchen clean up. We will also need men to run the various raffles and to sell/take tickets
at the door. Please sell or buy your tickets.

Memorial Mass and Potluck Supper
The annual Memorial Mass and Potluck supper will be held on Wednesday, November 14th. Mass is at 5:00PM with Potluck supper

to follow. At this mass we remember and honor all the members who have passed away during the past year. Family members of
our deceased Brother Knights are invited to attend. We will have a candle on the Altar for each of the deceased Brother Knights.
The candles will be given to the families at the end of Mass.

Bucket Brigade
The group of men and women volunteers that clean the hall after rentals is getting smaller because of age and health issues. They
are in dire need of more people to help with this. Jerry Eslinger has led this group for a number of years and has recently stepped
down because of health issues. Jerry Krista is currently heading up the group. When a cleanup is needed, Jerry calls the group
members. The group usually meets at 8:00AM and they are usually done by 10:00AM with time to socialize with coffee and rolls.
Please consider becoming a part of this very important group. Contact Jerry Krista at 715-404-6147.

Bingo
Bingo is doing well. They could still use more help. Help is especially needed in the kitchen area. They need some men to come at
3:00PM to help get set up for the concessions. Help is needed during bingo and for clean up afterwards. Call Jeff Smiskey at 715-
456-7743 it you would like to help or have any questions regarding helping.

Council Dues
We have 68 members who have not paid their 2018 council dues yet. Gentlemen - the council has to pay a quarterly per capita
fee to the Supreme Council and the state council for each member. When your dues are not paid, the council has to pay your per
capita. Please try to take care of this as soon as possible.

Fourth Degree News
A Fourth Degree Exemplification was held in New Richmond, WI on Saturday, September 29th. We had one member of our
council take the Fourth Degree. Peter Murphy joined the KC’s on Monday, September 17th. He took his Second and Third Degree
at the hall on Tuesday, September 18th, and he became Sir Knight Peter Murphy on Saturday, September 29th. Please welcome Sir
Knight Peter Murphy to our council and our Fourth Degree Assembly. The next Fourth Degree Social will be the Christmas Social
on Sunday, December 9th at the Eagles Club in Hallie. The next Fourth Degree meeting will be on Wednesday November 14th at
7:00 PM at the John F Kennedy Hall in Eau Claire.

New Members
We have three new members in the KC Council. They are Peter Murphy, Matt Folczyk, and Mark Broses. We also held a Second
and Third Degree on Tuesday September 18th. Peter Murphy, Matt Folczyk, Barry Bremness and Greg Gilbertson took the Second
and Third Degree. Please welcome and congratulate these Brother Knights when you see them.

Parking Lot Lights
The Columbus Association reported that they are working on upgrading the parking lot lights. Some of the poles need to be

replaced as well as installing some new lights. The work is in progress.

The Good of the Order Drawing
The name drawn for the Good of the Order at the October 6th meeting was Russ Rowan and he was not present to collect.




